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D-210 Interview scheduling

Mickens Nina <NMickens2@schools.nyc.gov> Mon, Apr 1, 2024 at 11:16 AM
To: "maudmaron@gmail.com" <maudmaron@gmail.com>

Good morning Ms. Maron,

| have not received a response from you regarding scheduling an interview to address the complaints
made against you.

As mentioned previously, | contacted you to schedule an interview by phone and email on February 8,
2024. A response was not received from you until February 27, 2024.

On March 11, 2024, you made an appointment for an interview and on March 20, 2024, you requested
to reschedule it. Since then, you have been unresponsive to my follow-up emails and calls on March
20, March 25 and March 26.

This email serves as notification that the investigations will move forward without your participation.

Thank you
Nina S. Mickens

From: Mickens Nina <NMickens2@schools.nyc.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 2:38 PM

To: Maud Maron <maudmaron@gmail.com>
Subject: D-210 Interview scheduling

Good afternoon Ms. Maron,

| am writing to follow up on scheduling an interview related to the D-210 complaints made against you.
| emailed you yesterday and left a voicemail for you today.

In accordance with D-210 guidelines, within 60 calendar days, the ECO will provide a recommendation

to the Chancellor as to whether there has been a violation of this regulation.

| would like you to have an opportunity to give your account of the events and speak to the allegations.
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